Scam Alert
Be advised that there are false text messages and emails which are the latest scamming trend.

A scammer will reach out to you, claiming they are a person you know.
They will often seek your assistance for a good cause (like helping someone in need).

Example

Please be cautious of text messages and emails coming from unfamiliar phone numbers or email
addresses.

If you get a suspicious text or email from someone claiming to be a church staff member, for
example, check their numbers/addresses against the true ones that are readily available on St.
Paul's church communications.

You can also use the “block this caller” function on your phone to stop receiving nuisance
messages.
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